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May 31, 2011

PRISTINA, KOSOVO

“KWN Submits Petition with 638 Signatures Demanding Justice for Diana”

KWN has collected 638 signatures from around the world demanding immediate responsibility from institutions for the murder of Diana Kastrati in Prishtina last week. The petition, to be delivered to Police and the Kosovo Judicial Council this week, demands an immediate response on behalf of the Kosovo Police to find the perpetrator. It calls upon courts to expedite this and other still unresolved cases related to domestic violence. This includes the still unresolved case of Dr. Igballe Llalloshi, who was allegedly murdered last year. Finally the petition calls for commitment from citizens to actively condemn and speak out against violence within the homes of family members, neighbors and friends. 
The signatures were collected during a march last week, as well as via e-mail and KWN’s web-site. Signatories included men and women of all ages from Kosova, as well as from Italy, Germany, USA, Spain, London etc. 

Last week, over 200 citizens gathered outside the Government building, near the National Theatre on May 20 2011, and then marched solemnly to the Municipal Court where they lit candles in Diana’s memory. On this sad day, the hope for change brought citizens into the streets. Diana was the fourth woman in 12 months to lose her life as a result of domestic violence. Citizens condemned Diana’s murder, mourned her loss and called upon institutions to better protect persons suffering from domestic violence. Women and men alike raised their voices demanding justice. 

KWN will continue to follow this and other instances of domestic violence. We will monitor court’s performance in domestic violence cases and take action if courts fail to perform their duties in accordance with the Law on Protection against Domestic Violence.  At the same time, we call upon our fellow citizens to not sit idly by, in silence, while our sisters suffer violence and are murdered; to report the violence we see; to take action by informing our loved ones of their legal rights and encouraging them to seek protection via protection orders and other legal means; to demonstrate to people who are still living in situations of violence that they are not alone and that we stand behind them.  
